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Related Operational Guideline #                                                  Titled: 

1) Firefighters shall not participate in incidents or practices in clothing that has poor thermal stability, can ignite easily or while wearing shirts that are low cut and have no sleeves.
2) It is recommended that clothing worn under PPE have a high natural fibre content like cotton.
Rationale: Many of the newer stretch fabrics do not hold up well when heated. This can decrease the effectiveness of your PPE. Wearing appropriate garments under your PPE will maintain or increase your safety and add to our professional image. Regardless of materials, shirts must not be low cut and must have sleeves. 
A spare t-shirt should be kept at your work station to put on before responding or practicing. 
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